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NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
Board Agenda Letter 

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Mary Butler - Chief Probation Officer 
Probation 

REPORT BY: Lynn Perez, Staff Services Manager, 253-4126 

SUBJECT: Presentation of Proclamation Declaring July 16th-22nd as Probation and Community 
Supervision Week

RECOMMENDATION

Presentation of a proclamation declaring the week of July 16, 2006 as "Probation and Community Supervision 
Week"  in Napa County.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

This proclamation recognizes Probation Officers for their commitment and dedication to protecting the 
citizens throughout Napa County.

FISCAL IMPACT

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

During the week of July 16-22, 2006 people across the United States will join together to recognize the work that 
probation, parole and community supervision professionals do for our public safety.  Since 1841, the practice of 



probation and parole has played a role in our justice system.  These professionals are a critical part of the public 
safety system.

In Napa County, there are approximately 2000 adults and 240 juveniles on probation.  The Napa County Probation 
Department is responsible for providing supervision for all of these offenders some of whom may be on probation 
for more than one offense.

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS
A . Proclamation 

CEO Recommendation:  Approve
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